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Dear Parents/Carers and Staff 

I hope you are all surviving this challenging time.  

It is perhaps a time where we all can appreciate all those things 

that do not cost much, enjoying simple things-playing together-chess, draughts, trivial pursuits 

[always good for increasing general knowledge], card games, etc.  

Luckily, we have some super nature reserves locally for long 

healthy interesting walks. Let’s hope the weather continues to be 

kind.  

You can never beat a good book 

cosied up on the sofa for the rainy 

days. The library has a huge 

selection, not just fiction but 

factual books on any interest. 

Maybe do a Secret Santa in the family, instead of everyone buying for 

everyone! 

I think these holiday times are for 

spending quality time with 

friends and family-good 

company and time are the best 

presents! 

 

The staff have been working hard to support and encourage your children to achieve their potential, I hope 

their life is simpler now covid restrictions are receding. The governors would like to thank them for their 

commitment over this challenging time. A special thanks to our 

super new headteacher, who has been working very hard for the 

children since September. 

 

Enjoy the Christmas holiday! 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes  &  Stay well 

Joan Morters           

Chair of Governors 
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